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FFWPU Nepal: As we continue Humanitarian Relief distribution and parents education about true family 

values, we have organized a relief distribution such as carpets, mattresses, stationery supplies for selected 

students in Nepal Charter School along with their respective parents, on July 1, 2015. About 40 parents 

joined the event. 

 

Mr. Santosh Paudel (President of FFWPU Nepal) explained the value of the blessing and marriage re-

dedication of husband and wife, while Rev. Kashi Nath Khanal explained about true family values and a 

good relationship between husband and wife. Mr. Bishnu Giri reported about the Dasrath Stadium, 

Rangsala family festival program. 

 

Some of the parents were so happy that they are a part of a very historical program that once happen in 

Kathmandu. The parents are so inspired to learn about the importance of rededicating marriage and to 

renew their relationship even better and stronger than before. They were happy that we did not forget 

them at the time of difficulties. They are going to attend a preparation program for the blessing of 

marriage on July 4. 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 


